Decision and list of referrals (Law offices of Robert Vaage)

From	<corozco@vaagelaw.com></corozco@vaagelaw.com>
То	
Date	2019-04-30 00:36



Dear Narendra,

Our entire office wants to thank you for contacting our firm to represent your potential Medical Malpractice claim. Unfortunately, I regret to inform you that Mr. Vaage is unable to accept representation in this matter. Please know that this is not a judgment on the merits of your case, but simply his business decision that he cannot undertake the case at this time.

California law requires that you file your Medical Malpractice lawsuit within one year from date of the malpractice. Failure to comply with filing deadlines generally bars the claim.

Please also be aware that the Medical Injury Compensation Reform Act of 1975 (MICRA) will limit your recovery for general damages to \$250,000. General damages include claims such as pain and suffering or the loss of quality of life. Lost income and out-of-pocket medical bills are classified as economic damages and thus are not subject to MICRA. Please note that medical malpractice lawsuits typically cost between \$50,000 and \$100,000 to litigate.

Mr. Vaage encourages you to continue to seek out representation. To this end, Mr. Vaage recommends you contact the Lawyer Referral and Information Service (LRIS) through the San Diego County Bar Association at (619) 231-8585, as well as contacting the following attorneys to see if they may assist you:

Jan Mulligan (619) 238-8700 Scott Harris (619) 238-1199 Ken Sigelman (619) 238-3813 Cynthia Chihak (858) 481-7252 Pat Barry (619) 236-8494 Andrew Chivinski (619) 419-0571 Parisima Roshanzamir (619) 320-1005 Gomez Trial attorneys (619) 237-3490

Thank you again for considering us, and please let us know if we can ever be of any further assistance for you down the road.

Kind regards, Cris Orozco